
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board took the following action on this item: 
 

 

1. Commissioner Campbell was approved by the Board as a new member of the TTC Audit 
& Risk Management Committee; and 

2. Commissioner Campbell was appointed Chair of the TTC Audit & Risk Management 
Committee. 


